
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular no. : 17-038/D07 

 9th October, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Arrangement of Bringing Smartwatches to school 

Science and technology changes every day. Smartwatches can be used not only for 

telling the time, but also for communicating and taking photos. However, we find that using 

smartwatches at school would affect students’ attention in class.  So, it is not suggested 

that students bring their smartwatches to school. If it is necessary for your child to bring a 

smartwatch, please seek approval from the class teacher by stating the reasons in detail 

in a letter beforehand.  Students are not allowed to bring their smartwatches to school 

unless they have got the permission from the school. Students ought to hand out their 

smartwatches before the lessons and get them back after school.   

 

For enquiry, please contact our Discipline Master, Mr Ho Hing Wing. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

(Principal) 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-038/D07  < return to class teachers > 

Circular on Arrangement of Bringing Smartwatches to school 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have acknowledged the above mentioned circular regarding the arrangements of 

bringing smartwatches to school. 

 

Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                  

 


